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* Notices of determination that an Environmental Impact Report (“EIR”) is required for the
Project, prepared pursuant to Public Resources Code Section 21080.4.

= Notices of any scoping meeting held pursuant to Public Resources Code Section 21083.9.

* Notices of preparation of an EIR or a negative declaration for the Project, prepared pursuant
to Public Resources Code Section 21092.

= Notices of availability of an EIR or a negative declaration for the Project, prepared pursuant
to Public Resources Code Section 21152 and Section 15087 of Title 14 of the California
Code of Regulations.

* Notices of approval and/or determination to carry out the Project, prepared pursuant to
Public Resources Code Section 21152 or any other provision of law.

= Notices of any addenda prepared to a previously certified or approved EIR.

= Notices of approval or certification of any EIR or negative declaration, prepared pursuant to
Public Resources Code Section 21152 or any other provision of law.

= Notices of determination that the Project is exempt from CEQA, prepared pursuant to Public
Resources Code section 21152 or any other provision of law.

= Notice of any Final EIR prepared pursuant to CEQA.

= Notice of determination, prepared pursuant to Public Resources Code Section 21108 or
Section 21152.

Please note that we are requesting notices of CEQA actions and notices of any public hearings to be held
under any provision of Title 7 of the California Government Code governing California Planning and Zoning
Law. This request is filed pursuant to Public Resources Code Sections 21092.2 and 21167(f), and
Government Code Section 65092, which requires agencies to mail such notices to any person who has filed
a written request for them with the clerk of the agency’s governing body.

Please send notice by electronic mail, if possible, or U.S. Mail to:

Richard Drury

Leslie Reider

Madeline Dawson

Chase Preciado

Lozeau Drury LLP

1939 Harrison Street, Suite 150
Oakland, CA 94612
richard@lozeaudrury.com
leslie@lozeaudrury.com
madeline@lozeaudrury.com
chase@lozeaudrury.com

Please call if you have any questions. Thank you for your attention to this matter.
Sincerely,

Aortee fusier

Leslie Reider
Lozeau | Drury LLP
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